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Subject: New CAM Indicator in Oregon ACCESS 

 
Applies to (check all that apply): 

 All DHS employees  County Mental Health Directors 

 Area Agencies on Aging: Types A and B  Health Services 

 Aging and People with Disabilities   Office of Developmental 
Disabilities Services (ODDS)  Self Sufficiency Programs 

 County DD program managers  ODDS Children’s Intensive In 
Home Services 

 ODDS Children’s Residential Services  Stabilization and Crisis Unit (SACU) 

 Child Welfare Programs  Other (please specify):       

 

Message: As indicated in APD-IM-19-045, a new Centralized Abuse Management 
(CAM) checkbox has been added in Oregon ACCESS on the Person Tab. Since 
information is not passed between CAM and Oregon ACCESS that box must be 
updated manually.  
 
Effectively immediately, when APD/AAA staff are notified by an APS investigator that 
an investigation has been initiated the worker must check the new CAM box. The 
checkbox is intended to serve as a flag for staff so that they are aware of the 
investigation. Once the CAM checkbox has been checked it should not be unchecked 
at any time. 
 
Furthermore, when the CAM box is checked, a ‘C’ will appear to the right of the current 

APS umbrella icon ( ). See screen shot below of where the new CAM checkbox is 
located. 
 
 

http://www.dhs.state.or.us/policy/spd/transmit/im/2019/im19045.pdf
http://www.dhs.state.or.us/policy/spd/transmit/im/2019/im19045.pdf
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If you have any questions about this information, contact: 

Contact(s): Christine Maciel - Long Term Services and Supports Policy Analyst 

Phone:       Fax:       

Email: Christine.C.Maciel@dhsoha.state.or.us 

 


